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Notice of Public Meeting Regarding a Proposed Street Name Change:Lymburner Street to 

Acacia Road 

 A public meeting will be held at Town of Pelham Council Chambers on January 14, 2019 at 

6:30 pm regarding a proposed street name change from Lymburner Street to Acacia 

Road.  Members of the public are invited to provide comments at the meeting or in advance to 

Shannon Larocque, Senior Planner at 905-892-2607 x319 or slarocque@pelham.ca. 
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